
 

Nursery Newsletter  

Friday 4th July 2025 

The Nursery children have had a fun-filled penultimate week in Nursery! 

On Monday, during PE, Mr Rimmer and the children enjoyed a great lesson with the bikes. 

They took the trikes and balance bikes onto the court to practise their cycling skills. 

We’ve been lucky to spend lots of time with our friends in Year 6 this week. They joined us 

for our Outdoor Learning session on Wednesday morning, which was lots of fun. On 

Thursday, they performed the songs from their Summer Show for us — we really enjoyed it! 

We also had a lovely French lesson with Madame Tourigny on Wednesday, where the children 

revisited everything they’ve learnt this year. 

On Thursday, the children had a wonderful time visiting Kindergarten for their transition 

morning. The grown-ups were very teary waving them off! The children returned to class full 

of excitement, and we know they are really looking forward to starting Kindergarten in 

September. 

Next Week 

Tuesday 8th July – End of Year Party Day - We will be celebrating the children’s first 

year at Forest with a day full of fun! In the morning, we have lots of exciting activities 

planned. At lunchtime, we’ll enjoy a Teddy Bears’ Picnic. In the afternoon, the Nursery and 

Year 6 children will share a special ice cream treat. 

Please send your child in with a teddy from home for the day. 

Nursery Notices  

Booking is open for our Summer Non-Term-Time Nursery and Kindergarten Provision. We will 

be open from  Monday 14th July to Friday 15th August from 7:30 am to 5:00 pm. To book, 

please visit your Magic Booking account here. We kindly ask that parents book for all of the 

sessions that their child will attend. A reminder that booking for the week commencing 

Monday 14th July will close on Sunday 6th July.  

 
A reminder that Late Stay will be closed on Wednesday 9th July for Speech Night and 

Friday 11th July as we close for summer.                                                                                           

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing everyone next week.  

 

Miss Bardsley, Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith and Miss Saez 
  

 
 

 

 

 

https://forestschool.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login

